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NOTIFICATION: Republication of 12th November
2023 UPI File download

Audience: All UPI File Download Users

Dear Users,

The purpose of this notification is to inform Production UPI File Download users that
the has been republished for November 12,

2023, in order to include UPI data that was missing from the original file.

We would like to apologize for any inconvenience caused by the republication of File
Download of UPI for this specific date.

Please contact the DSB Technical Support Team if you have any questions regarding
this release.

Action Required:
DSB Users need to redownload the File Download files with the affected date.
Please reach out to the for any issues or concerns.
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